Date:18 February 2022

OUTSTHNPING (CHIEVEMENT HADDY BIRTHDAY!

GODREVY: Esme
FISTRAL: to follow Birthday wishes to:

MOUSEHOLE: Finley Jack, Macie and Henry
TREEN: to follow

Our thoughts are with the Meal vouchers over the holidays

family of Simon Nellist, a Once again, Cornwall Council have confirmed that they will be
funding vouchers over the half term holiday for those entitled to

former pupil of St Erth

. . free school meals. We have processed the order for these and
School, who died in such P

o ] they should already be with you.
tragic circumstances in Syd-

ney earlier this week. Swimming - Year 2 have now finished
their swimming sessions. If you have not
yet made payment for these (or the KS2
swimming in the Autumn term) please try

and do this over half term.

Year 1 will begin their sessions on Tues-
day, 1 March.

Fistral Visit to Helston Museum

Fistral class had a great time at Helston

museum yesterday. A report will follow
e
i = after half term.

Dear Parents / Carers of TPAT Schools

As peoples digital lives continue to grow, we know that for young people, spending an increasing amount
of time online, holds lots of potential risks and concems WOrld BOOk Day

To allow you to help your young people navigate themselves through their ever rapadly growing
digital lives, whilst at the some t ing them to

be independent digital users, we are running a
22 at Tpm (On Zoom

special bive, vartual online safety presentation on 09.03 This ta kes place On

During this 50-90min session, Richard from The Stay Safe Instiatrve O willl be helping you to ThurSday 3 MarCh
understand your young peoples digital bives a bit more. Exploring what they are doing online
understanding the risks, and providing straight forward help and advice to keep everyone at home safe andl although We

any feel overwhelmed trying to keep up with the constant evolution of games, apps and WI“ nOt be aSkIng
d are quite often understandably wornied about, cyber-bullysng, online H
groomang and what they are shaning online puplls to dress up

this year, there will be lots of exciting ac-
tivities taking place in school to mark the

We know that m

social med atforms a

This session will allow you all to be informed and NOT scared! E— E

During the inform

sion at the end of the presentation 'c-

e e e Q==—& occasion. Children were given their WBD
_ L vouchers yesterday and these are valid

To book a free place at this event please use E i h h b h d

the link below or scan the QR Code. until 27 March. T €y can be exchange

hitps: fforms gle B kA KikbGUTDET @ SCAN ME for one of the special WBD publications

or put towards the cost of another book.

Educating & Probecting Young People Full details on the voucher.

email: info@thestaysafeinitiatiy web: www.thestaysafemitiative.org.uk Tel: 01666 577269
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Pantomime

Some of our pupils , the
Williams-Crew family, are
taking part in the Kidz R Us
show over half term.
Please visit their website
for more details and to
book tickets.

https://kidzrus.net/events/

Bikeability

Does anyone have a child’s bike (suitable for 9-
11 year olds) that they might be able to lend to
the school for the Bikeability training in May?
If you will be able to help please let us know so
that those children who wish to do Bikeability
but do not have bikes of their own can sign up
for the course. Thank you.

There is also Bikeability training available to
families that cycle together. Bikeability Family
provides a tailored training package to help
people living in the same household cycle to-
gether. For more details please visit

www.bikeability.org.uk for further details.

Tuesday 1st March 9:30 - 12:30

Foundation Degree in
Youth, Social and Community Studies

Come and have a chat to our lecturers to see how you
could kick start a new career with our newest Foundation
Degree at Penwith College.

You can gain further Professional Qualifications to enhance
your specialist skills and explore more advanced roles

More information
email Rachael on rachelmorice@truro-penwith.ac.uk
Or just drop in!

1day

j Feb 10-3pm Y1Y5  softbal, €15
21 (5-9) Engagement Perday "\;
into cricket i

Feb YAY8  pardbal  £20
10:3pm-g oy BT e day

Feb 10.2pm ALLAGES Cricket~ £10
111 :
0-2p (W&G) funday Perday

. N _\ ~ 5

BOOK YOUR PLACE
HTTPS://CORNWALLCRICKET.CO.UK/

JUNIOR-CRICKET/HOLIDAY-CAMPS.HTML Feb

OR SEARCH 24 PM (50) Engagement Perday [l

10-3 Y1:Y5 softball £15

CORNWALL CRICKET into cricket

HOLIDAY CAMPS F b
e iy Y4-Y8  Hardball £20
25 10-3pm  (g12) M Perday

Win one of two Gray-Nicolls
bats by simply attending
Cornwall Cricket holiday
camps between now and

g0 Cllvey BOOKING LTS

each time you participate.
Draw to be made August 2022. admin@cornwallcricket.co.uk

Softball equipment provided

WWW.CORNWALLCRICKET.CO.UK

Updated Coronavirus Guidance -

Following the recent Government updates to national Covid guidance, please be aware that at present nothing

has changed here in school. As soon as our Risk Assessment is updated we will let you know. In the mean-

time, guidance remains as follows:

. Book a PCR test for anyone in your household who develops Covid symptoms.

. Anyone who is notified that they are a close contact of a positive case should take a lateral flow test

daily for 7 days. They do not need to isolate unless they develop symptoms, in which case they should

book a PCR test.

. Please limit social contact as much as you can to reduce the spread of the virus.


http://www.bikeability.org.uk/

